
TIGER Tales 
Mt. Tabor Elementary School                                  Week of  May 29, 2023 

                                                                                   Established in 1928 

Weekly Lunch Menu 

Monday: 
• NO SCHOOL 
Tuesday: 
• Crunchy Drumstick 

• Grilled Cheese Sandwich 

• Seasoned Baby Lima Beans 

• Winter Broccoli Salad 

• Fresh Fruit 

Wednesday: 
• Chicken Pot Pie 

• Crispy Chicken Salad 

• Ranch Mashed Potatoes 

• Glazed Carrots  

• Fresh Fruit  

Offered Daily: 
PB&J Sandwich, Side Garden Salad 
& Choice of Milk.  

 

A Note From Mr. Hughes: 

School Contact Information 
Principal:  Scott Hughes 

Assistant Principal:  Tim French 

Office:  (812) 542-5507 

Attendance:  (812) 542-7302 

Safe School Hotline:  (812) 542-2230 

Transportation:  (812) 542-4707 

Tech Support:  (812) 542-4700 

Important Dates & Events: 

29– NO SCHOOL; Memorial Day 

31– Last Student Day               

 

 

  

  

  
  
Our students had an awesome field day today!  The weather was per-

fect.  A big thanks to our P.E. specialist, Mrs. Queen, and all the volun-

teers that helped make this such a fun day for our students. 

We also had a big turnout for Doughnuts with Dad this morning.  

Thanks to our P.T.O. for providing this opportunity for our families. 

A reminder that there is no school on Monday, May 29th due to the 

Memorial Day holiday.  The last day of school for students is Wednes-

day, May 31st.  Report cards (4th quarter) will be sent via U.S. Mail 

the week of June 5th.   

Have a  great weekend!!! 



 To finish the year, we will focus on tips to 
help prevent summer learning loss.  On aver-

age, students lose 17-34% of what they learned 
during the school year.  The good news is you 
can help to prevent some of that learning loss 

with just a few small activities each day.    

 
   

Mrs. Campbell would like to thank the New Albany Education Foun-
dation for purchasing Scholastic News and Science Spin subscrip-
tions as well as timers, social skills cards, and math manipulatives.   

                Thank you  

Tip #6-Know your student's areas of growth.  If possible, 
reach out to your teacher or look at the report card to figure 

out where your student needs to improve.    



Covid Concerns 

Please call the health office if your student or anyone in the home has potential 

symptoms of Covid and are considering a test OR if you have a pending test. 

We can help you determine whether or not your student should attend school. 

Please report any positive students as soon as possible to our NEW COVID 

HOTLINE: (812) 542-2270. 

You can call the nurse at (812) 981-7653 or email at anestor@nafcs.org if you 

have any questions. 

We appreciate all you do to help keep our Tigers safe! 

-Allison Nestor, RN 

Health Office Notes:  

Mandatory  For ALL Student 

Athletes Attending Hazelwood 

or Scribner: 

 

https://docs.google.com/document/

d/1x377mRTiNpe0Uxi0IEyTj0tqM40T-

dGclxuCqtRsAMw/edit?usp=sharing 

Parent Reminder: 

Please remember to reach out to the school 

nurse if you have medication in the health 

office for your child. You will need to ar-

range a time next week between 7:30am 

and 3pm for any remaining medications to 

be picked up. We cannot send medications 

home on the bus due to safety reasons. If 

the student is a car rider, please contact the 

school nurse so that she can send those 

medications home with you on the last day 

of school. 

Thank you, 

Allison Nestor, RN 

School Nurse 




















